
Sayers, Margery

From: Heather Gainey <Heather_Gainey@hcpss.org>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 11:54 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: . I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

Her editorial completely misrepresents Howard County teachers. The statements in her editorial are offense and
demoralizing to educators in general not just Howard county. I also feel she has a complete disregard for all Howard
county does to help enrich and support our so called "FARM" students. As an income eligible PK teacher it is disrespectful
and ver/ disappointing to hear these comments. By appointing her you convey support for the ideas she has shared.

Heather Gainey
RECC Preschool/Pre-K Teacher
Rockburn Elementary


